
 

 

 

 

For parents who would like to hear more about  
the EMLS instructional program and how your child is learning 

in a second language, please join us: 

 

El Marino Language School 
Parent Workshop 

Date:  Friday, October 24, 2008 
Time:  9:00 – 10:00 a.m. 

Location: EMLS Auditorium 
 

To be 
bilingual 

To be 
biliterate 

To be 
bicultural 

El Marino Language School 
offers a unique opportunity of 
learning for our community.  

Our programs place either 
English-speaking and 

Spanish-speaking students or 
English-speaking and 

Japanese-speaking students 
together in a classroom where 

both languages are valued and 
used for instruction. 

 

What do you want for your child? 

Increased 
Academic  

Achievement 

More 
Job 

Opportunities 


